
INVITATION

1979 - Bødkervej 2
2015 - Karen Blixens Vej 6

After +35 years at Bødkervej in Vejle, the space was a bit 
cramped and the ceiling to low for our ambitions.

Growth means need of more collegues, larger warehouse 
and better workshop. Now we have the right settings.

We are proud of our new premisses, which we took over in 
January. This calls for a celebration.

Due to planning, we kindly ask you to notify us if you 
plan to attend. Please send company name and num-
ber of visitors to khh@jenslinde.dk before 11th June.

On the occasion of a succesfull relocation, we are pleased to 
invite our customers, suppliers and friends to a enjoyable day. 
Take a tour around the buildings, talk with like-minded, and 
of course, enjoy food and drinks to wrap up the celebration.

THURSDAY 18TH JUNE. At 1.00 - 4.00pm

At our (new) adress: 
KAREN BLIXENS VEJ 6, 7100 VEJLE

OPEN HOUSE

We hope you will join us on this day of celebration.
Best regards,


